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National Committee / Other:  
Date: 09/11/25 
 
Chapter/Committee News:  
Welcome and Introductions of attendees. Moment of Silence in memory of those lost on 
9/11 and for all affected by the events on 9/11. An additional Moment of Silence for the loss 
of our colleague and friend, Ray Briggs.  
Old Business: TNAC is on schedule for October 16-17, 2025 in Syracuse, NY. A sincere 
thank you to Teresa Burke for all her help and support as the on site leader. TNCC data: 
From 9/24-8/25, 1718 nurses have attended TNCC. There are 45 TNCC courses scheduled 
for the remainder of 2025. There are 8 ENPC courses scheduled for the remainder of 2025.  
New Business: ENA and West Point Hospital has reached out for assistance with TNCC 
classes. Many have offered their assistance. Mary Ann to follow-up with West Point.  
There is a call-out for TNCC Co-chair and ENPC Chair and Co-chair. Any interested 
TNCC/ENPC faculty to contact Mary Ann. 
Suggestions requested for ideas to memoralize the 25th anniversary of 9/11 in 2026.  
Sue Breese announced the CEN Review course is $55 and currently has 388 registrants as 
of today. 
Next meeting is October 9th at 7pm. 
 
Attendance:  
Mary Ann Teeter, Chair. Sue McAllen, Linda Yonkin, Sue Breese, Teresa Burke, Eileen 
Breckenridge, Larry Loewy, Michele Schombs, Wendy Allen-Thompson, Virginia Tufaro, 
Judy Jax, Toni Knight Mauras, Carolyn Dixon, Megan Pawlowski, Fran Sullivan, Judy Jax, 
Amanda Roth, Sarah Williams and Basmattie. 
 
Submitted By: Mary Ann Teeter 
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